
 

 

 
 
 
June 17th 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
We hope you are well at this time. 
 
We are writing to you regarding the changes to Sports day this year. We are keen to celebrate this 
event having missed out on a full experience due to the pandemic. 

 
Sports day this year will take place on Thursday 7th July for all years, with a contingency day of 14th 
July in case of poor weather. 

 
On Sports day students should can come into school in their PE kit. This will help with the 
organisation of the day. We also encourage that students bring sun cream, a bottle of water and a 
hat for the day, if the weather is due to be hot. 
 
The start and finish timings of the school day will not change. However, we will be altering the 
timings of lessons to ensure we can accommodate all elements.  This year we will now include two 
new events: 300m for girls and Triple jump for girls. This change will bring us in line with West 
Midlands and English Schools Athletics, who have also made this change. 

 
May I thank you for your continued support and look forward to what will be a great experience for 
all of our students. Hopefully we will have some new school record breakers. Some of our School 
records are 47 years old! 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr N Minshull          Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Physical Education      Headteacher 


